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From: Jillian Stokes 
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 8:02 PM
To: LNGStudy
Subject: Liquified Natural Gas Export Terminal Permit Request

The pipelines that were built to take the gas from the current IMPORT terminals to the end 
users in the U.S. were built where ever the gas companies wanted them irrespective of 
property rights - with the use of eminent domain. Eminent domain is only granted for the 
purpose of the public good - not for the financial benefit of private industry. Therefore, it 
should be illegal to use those pipelines to transmit gas from the fields to the terminal for 
EXPORT - which benefits only the industry. 
 
The consultants who did the study have strong industry ties that puts their credibility 
into question. Their analysis was narrow and simplistic, without considering the external 
costs. The exporting of LNG would intensify the pace of shale gas extraction and 
processing. The current pace of unwelcome, unexpected extraction is already more than 
the people - who are unfortunate enough to find themselves living above gas infused shale - 
can bear. 
 
We do not have the scientific studies to show whether the natural environment is able 
to maintain its integrity amidst the current extensive extraction processes, let alone an 
increased, unmitigated further rush. HVSWHF is extremely complex, inherently risky,and 
inadequately studied for its environmental impacts. It is poorly regulated - at both the state 
and federal level - and the regulations are often not enforced. Monitoring is sorely 
lacking, since there are thousands of wells everywhere, in various stages of development. 




